
Weber County Alternative Access Application

Application submlttals will be accepted by appointment only. (801) 399-8791,2380 Washington Blvd. Suite 240, Ogden, LIT 84401

Date Submitted /Completed Application Fee:

$350.00

Receipt Number (Office Use) File Number (Office Use)

Application Type

□ Flag lot access strip
Q Access by Private Right of Way
□ Access at a location other than across the front lot line

Property Owner Contact Information

Name of Property Owner(s)

Wadman Investments

Mailing Address of Property Owner(s)

2920 S 925 W
Ogden, UT 84401Phone

801-621-4185

Fax

Email Address (required)

sbradlev@wadman.com

Preferred Method of Written Correspondence

m Email Q Fax Q Mail

Authorized Representative Contact information
Name of Person Authorized to Represent the Property Owner(s)

Spencer Bradley

Mailing Address of Authorized Person

2920 S 925 W
Ogden, UT 84401Phone

801-791-6187

Fax

Email Address (required)

sbradley@wadman.com

Preferred Method of Written Correspondence

nn Email Q Fax Q Mail

Property Information
Project Name

Pole Patch Phase 3

Total Acreage

29

Current Zoning

A-1

Approximate Address

5122 N Jessie Creek Drive - Ogden, UT 84414

Land Serial Number(s)

160040005

Proposed Use

New three lot residential subdivision

Project Narrative

This development Is located In unincorporated Weber County on the North boundary of Pleasant
View City. The development Is accessed through the private Roadway know as Jessie Creek
Drive In the Gated Pole Patch Development within Pleasant View City. The topography of the
Development North of the Turnaround shown on the proposed subdivision plat exceed the
maximum 12% slope for a public road In Weber County. This development extends to the Weber
County - Box Elder County line eliminating any further development within Weber County. Due
to the elevation of this development no lots beyond the 3 lots In this proposed development will
have the ability to access a public culinary water system. This development has received a will
serve letter from Pleasant View City to serve drinking water to the 3 lots in this development on
the condition that no additional lots will be allowed on the Pleasant View City system.








